
 

Community Connection 

As we enter a new month and the Spring 2022 semester is 
well underway, the Office of Residential Student Services 
wishes everyone the best of luck on any upcoming 
midterms! Spring Recess is also right around the corner! 
Spring Recess will take place Monday, March 7, 2022, 
through Sunday, March 13, 2022. We would like to remind 
residents to stay safe and continue to follow COVID-19 
safety guidelines.  

This newsletter, Community Connection, is part of our 
service to you, offering information about resources and 
policies while providing you important information to the 
community the Office of Residential Student 
Services. You may also find out more about residential 
living our website at http://www.kean.edu/rss.  

What else to expect: Midterm Tips, New Off-Campus 
Eateries, Hall Council information, and much more. Be sure 
to also check out our March programming calendar!  
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